
Dear Ukrainians, 

We all know that you are in a serious and complicated situation. The Russian 

Federation Plan to encircle Ukraine in the east, the south and west, to catch it 

like a clamp, it is clear beyond doubt by the fact that Moscow does not give up 

Transnistria. If Ukraine endangers the integrity of Republic of Moldavia by 

trying  to occupy Transnistria, there is a high probability that the Russian 

Federation will respond in force, occupying southern Bessarabia, thus reaching 

Transnistria, encompassing in the Russian Federation Transnistria and eastern, 

southern and western Ukraine, which would result in a total confrontation 

between the Russian Federation and Ukraine. In our opinion only the rapid 

admittance of Ukraine into the European Union and NATO can stop the great 

danger that threatens it. To save the Ukrainian people from destruction, we 

believe that the European Union and NATO can facilitate the rapid admission of 

Ukraine into the EU and NATO. Please read these lines patiently to see that, by 

accepting our proposal, you do not lose anything, you only win. The  war can be 

avoided and Ukraine saved. In the south and east of Ukraine live millions of 

Russians. In the western part of Ukraine, Ukrainians kept their ethnic 

appearance back when Ukraine was bordered by the Big Romania, they keep it 

today in eastern Romania (Bessarabia, Herta, northern Bukovina) annexed by 

the USSR and included in Ukraine. Ethnicity can be observed at those 

Ukrainians living today in Romania. It's the spiritual profile of the Romanians: 

beeing people friendly. To avoid  the war that would endanger the existence of 

the Ukrainian people, please, accept our proposal. Renounce the eastern part of 

Romania, with a clear statement that it does not belong to Ukraine, but 

Romania.Thus we believe that you will be received in the EU. In the EU there 

are no borders, but there is free movement of persons and everyone is living in  

peace, so the Ukrainian people will be saved from disaster. 

 

All the best, 

Cultural Society Bucharest- Kishinev 

Gheorghe Gavrila Copil, President 
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